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Daar Sir

Thank you for your request for informalion dated 7™ March 2024 and received on 7
March 2024 conceming ‘Property dwelling confirmation - 62-64 Ringwood Road -
543 1DG".

This reques! is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Response to your guestion is detailed below.

Quaestion 1 = Please can you confirm whether 62 and 64 Ringwood Road,
Brimington, Chesterfield, Derbyshire, 543 1DG is a single dwelling or individual
properlies. As planners believe thal the tlwo properlies nexl lo each other are ane
however this is not the case. Please can you provide me with some information or
confirmation that the properties are indeed two separate properties.

| can confirm that the properties are listed as two separate dwellings (62 Ringwood
Road and 64 Ringwood Road) in the Council Tax list,

If you are not satisfied with the way in which your request has been dealt with, or the
infarmation yvou have recelved you can ask for an internal review of our decision.
Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt
of the response to your ariginal letter and should be addressed to:

FOH Officer

Chesterfield Borough Council
Teoram Hall

Rosa Hill

Cheslerfiald

540 1LP

FOIERChasteriald gov.uk

Chesterfield Borough Council, Town Hall, Rose Hill, Chesterfield 540 1LP
Telephone: 01246 345 345, Text: 07960 910 264, Emall: info@chesterfield.gov.uk
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If you remain dissatisﬁea mm ME Haﬁlng n' your rmues! or complaint, you have a



